Proposed FCPS Pool Closing Information
 

There are so many reasons why closing FCPS pools is a devastating idea.  Please share your thoughts, ideas and comments with the BOE by letter and/or at BOE meetings.  Please help me get this information out to our community.

Thanks,

Sheri Shayuth, MAC Novice Coach 
 
The following email list was provided by Paul Gorgol, owner of Pools Patios and Porches:
Here is a list of emails if anyone wants to write a letter to the FCPS system regarding their consideration to close all FCPS pools and eliminate swimming from the athletic program. 

 
Swimming is the fastest growing sport in the world currently, including the US, and this effects more than what the FCPS perceives. I hope we can fight this thought process so it not only doesn't pass, but it doesn't ever come up again.  
Please write!   Happy New Year to all! 
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Board of Education
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Board of Education Meeting  Schedules and Agendas - In addition to writing letters to the above board members, here are the meeting and planning sessions scheduled for 2009:  
 
Planning sessions are tentatively scheduled for 2pm.  Meetings begin at 6 p.m. unless otherwise announced.  Board meetings begin with public comments, an opportunity for citizens to speak for three minutes on any subject relative to FCPS except personnel or other confidential matters.
 You must register ten minutes before the meeting in order to make a comment at these sessions. You will be asked to indicate whether you represent yourself or an organization. Most planning sessions are also open to the public and open to public comment, unless otherwise closed for confidential matters. 
 
Meeting agendas are listed by way of the FCPS website several days before the meeting. 
There are meetings scheduled for January 14, January 28 and February 5th, at this time.  The public hearing on the operating budget is planned for February 11th in the evening at Hayward Rd.  If the possibility of eliminating the FCPS swimming program still exist at that time, it would be worthwhile to show up and give your three minutes of public testimony.
